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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE VENTURA 

COUNTY LAW LIBRARY HELD OCTOBER 16, 2019.  

A meeting was held on Wednesday, October 16, 2019 at 12:15 p.m. at 5851 Thille St., Ventura, 

CA. Present were Board members Mr.Woodward, Judge Liebmann, Ms. Rodriguez, Mr. Smith, 

Librarian Victoria Collie, Scott Powers, and other County of Ventura employees. Mr. Coit was 

absent. The meeting was called to order at 12:23 p.m.  

There was no public comment. 

Plans for moving the law library to the location at 5851 Thille St. were discussed, but no firm 

dates were set. 

The next regular meeting is set for Wednesday, November 20, 2019, at 12:15 in the Law Library. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:14 p.m.  
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